Planning Board Meeting
November 19th, 2009
 

Meeting started at 7:05.
 

In attendance:  Sandy Kasmarcik, Cyndy Vosburg, Bonnie Geisenhoff, and Lori DeHaas.
Guests:  Dennis Carlin and Bill Swagler
Absent:  Jason Rozelle.
 

Brief discussion about Josh coming in after the new year to talk to the planning board about site plan review.  

Review of last month’s minutes and discussions.
 

Discussed issue of water bills and whether the board felt that  a partial bill should be/ could be carried forward to the next billing cycle.  The answer was NO, but there were many questions on the issue of capital charge and for the future, the debt service charge and how they are handled on partials.  
An email will be sent to Mertie posing the questions with everyone copied on it. 
 

Review of change requests of village codes from the planning board to the village board for clarification.  To be rewritten and given to the village board at the November 24th meeting.
 

Further discussion on the Unlicensed Vehicle chapter 95 and the board feels they have addressed all the issues and have come to agreements on what needs to be changed.  
This will be written up and presented to the village board on December 8th.  
Unanamous agreement that the permits need to be rewritten and clarified - existing ones only.  New permits will be contingent on village board approval of changes made to chapter 95 (for antique or classic cars and seasonal).  
The rewrites will be reviewed by Dennis, Bill and Lori and then by the planning board before giving them to the village board.  
 

Discussion on junkyards with the result being a concrete description on what "junkyard" means and fines and time lines to go with it.
 

Next meeting January 28th, 2010.  No meeting in December due to Christmas.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:58 PM.  
